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Robbery 

 
On Friday, June 2nd, 2023, at approximately 11:50 A.M. Officers from the Vienna Police 

Department responded to a report of a robbery of a United States Postal Service 

employee in the 500 block of Church St NE. The employee stated the suspect displayed a 

knife and demanded the employee’s keys. The employee complied and gave up their 

United States Postal Service mailbox key. The suspect then proceeded to pepper spray the 

employee before fleeing the scene on foot. The employee was transported to a local area 

hospital with non-life-threatening injuries.  

The Town of Vienna Police Departments Criminal Investigation Section along with the 

United States Postal Inspector will work together to investigate. The Town of Vienna 

Police Department is appealing to the public for any eyewitness accounts or video 

footage of the event. If you have any relevant information, please contact MPO Juan 

Vazquez at 703-255-6366. 

 

Please contact MPO Juan Vazquez for further information at 

juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703-255-7845 
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